YSGOL CWM BROMBIL

Dear Parent/Guardian,

It has been an exciting start to the new school year for the students and staff of Ysgol Cwm
Brombil. All students look extremely smart in their school uniform arriving at school focused
and ready to learn.

This is an extremely important year for your child with GCSEs and important future
pathways to decide. We would like to invite you to a ‘Year Ahead’ meeting on Tuesday 17
September 5.00- 5.45 in the main school hall.

The purpose of the meeting is to outline the vision for our school and provide you with
important information regarding standards, expectations and systems as well as important
dates for your calendar. There will be members of Senior Leadership Team, including Mrs
Kath Williams Head of Year 11, present to help with any questions or concerns you may
have. | hope that you can find the time to attend and | look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Mr S. Clarke
Headteacher
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